
Gary Beem celebrated his final meeting as a member of the Palmyra Planning Board on April 23, 2024.  The 
Planning Board, Select Board, and residents gathered to thank Gary for his service as a Planning Board Member.  
Gary joined the Board in 2005 and served as Chair for 16 years. 

 
Planning Board Members pictured from  Planning Board Members and Brian Barrows (Select Board Chair) 
left to right:  Dave Leavitt, Gary Beem, 
Corey Dow, Kathryn Burrill 
 
              

   Gary with wife Amy, son Eli, and daughter Sierra 

Gary with the Select Board (from left): Dave Gilbert, Jo-Ann Brown, Vondell Dunphy, Herb Bates, Brian Barrows  

      


